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Good Morning Matthew
 
 
Both the assessment report, modification instrument and previous emails to the
Department have been reviewed. 
The assessment report and modification instrument do satisfactorily address the
issues Council has raised in the past.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide input into this process.
 
Kind regards,
 
 
Elizabeth Downing
Development Coordinator - Subdivisions
Shoalhaven City Council

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Matthew Todd-Jones <Matthew.Todd-Jones@ipcn.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 1 May 2019 3:24 PM
To: Council Email 
Subject: FAO Elizabeth Downing - Island Point Road Residential Subdivision MOD 3, St George’s
Basin
Importance: High
 
Good afternoon Elizabeth,
 
Re: Island Point Road Residential Subdivision MOD 3, St George’s Basin
 
Further to my email of 17 April 2019 regarding the above project, please could you let me know
whether it would be Council’s intention to provide comments to the Independent Planning
Commission regarding the Department of Planning and Environment’s assessment report and



modification instrument.
 
Regards,
Matthew
 
Matthew Todd-Jones | Senior Planning Officer
 

Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000
e: Matthew.Todd-Jones@ipcn.nsw.gov.au |  | f: 9383 2133 |  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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